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Attention: Jane Flanagan 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 

 

APPLICATION DE-2017/91 
Date 1 July 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Development 
Tallawarra Lands Concept Plan - Modification request to extend the date the approval would 
lapse (if a development application has not been submitted) from 23/05/2018 to 23/05/2021 

Location Tallawarra Lands,  Yallah Bay Road, YALLAH   

 
Thank you for providing Council with the opportunity to provide input to the modification request for 
the above proposal.  
 
The submitted documentation has been reviewed and Council has no objection to the extension of the 
Project Approval lapse date to 23 May 2021. 
 
If you have any enquiries or wish to discuss these matters further, please contact Nicole Ashton, Senior 
Development Project Officer on (02) 4227 7608.  
 
This letter is authorised by: 
 
John Wood 
City Wide Development Manager 
Wollongong City Council 


